

TFC Steering Committee Notes

June 13th

Attendees: Glen, Ben, Joanna, Paul, Bence, Dave

Minute:

- Infrastructure
 - Arthur has migrated MbedTLS from Stage to Production. Still monitoring timings and stability.
 - Working on UBL support in LAVA and Tux. Ben is working on cost estimation with Don.
 - Staging Jenkins and Gerrit upgrades needed
 - Upgrades for Lab for Lava and Lava workers
- TF-A Storage / TFC-457 Disk Space
 - Researched; Paul Sokolovskyy has implement a patch that would compress.
 - Suggesting adding more drives to the system
- Misra TF-M
 - Initial patches deployed to the stage; Under review with the TF-M team.
 - Refactor some of the TF-A scripts to align with TF-M
- Boards
 - Arthur is talking to the ARM team about the N1SDP for testing
 - New Chrome Books have arrived from Google
- Musca-Bs are offline, Ben to look into this with the Lab Team
- Windows Builds
 - Joanna is working with some of her team to get these working.
- Priorities
 - Paul
 - TF-A updates are required to reduce storage
 - Misra TF-M / TF-A
 - Arthur
 - Boards - N1SDP; Chromebook Corsola
 - TFC-247 Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub